
 
UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES 

3F, Quezon Hall, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tele/Fax: (632) 89818500 local 2528 or 2529 

Email: ovpaa@up.edu.ph 
 

Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 

 

7 June 2022 

  

MEMORANDUM NO. OVPAA 2022-79 

  

  

For:              THE VICE CHANCELLORS FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 

THE CU GE COORDINATORS/DIRECTOR 

 

Through:         THE CHANCELLORS 

  

   

From:           Maria Cynthia Rose Banzon Bautista 

                     Vice President for Academic Affairs 

  

SUBJECT:   GE PROGRAM EXIT SURVEY FOR THE SECOND SEMESTER AY 2021-

2022 

 
  

The Technical Working Group (TWG) on GE Program Evaluation will be conducting a General 

Education (GE) Program Exit Survey from 16 June until 30 June 2022. This survey aims to 

obtain overall student feedback on their learning experiences, the importance and relevance 

of skills gained, and student satisfaction with the UP GE Program. It also aims to identify areas 

of strength and improvement. 

  

We will be inviting students to participate in the survey through an email to the UP email 

addresses (@up.edu.ph) of all graduates of undergraduate degree programs in Midyear 2021, 

Third Trimester AY 2020-2021, and First Semester/Trimester AY 2021-2022, and candidates 

for graduation in the Second Semester/Trimester AY 2021-2022. The email will contain a brief 

explanation of the nature, purpose, and mechanics of the GE program exit survey, the link, 

and the deadline for completing it. For reference, you can access the survey through this LINK. 

 

May we request assistance in informing the graduating students of this Exit Survey and 

encouraging their participation through the University Registrars and College Secretaries? 

 

Thank you. 

 

mailto:ovpaa@up.edu.ph
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